
Notice of School District Public Hearing, 
District-Wide Safety Plan 
Rockville Centre UFSD 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, 

November 16, 2021 at 7:30 pm in the Auditorium at South Side High 

School, 140 Shepherd Street, Rockville Centre, NY at which time and place 

the Board of Education of the Rockville Centre Union Free School District 

will consider the District-Wide Safety Plan.  The Public Hearing shall be 

held at the time and place stated herein. The proposed Plan is available on 

the District website. 

Rockville Centre Union Free School District        
Rockville Centre, New York  
 
By: Marylou Celiberti, District Clerk  

 

 

       


